
Mahindra 
LOGISTICS 

Our Ref: MLLSEC/130/2022 

16 August 2022 

To, 
BSE Limited, 
(Security Code: 540768) 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Sirs, 

Sub: 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
(Symbol: MAH LOG) 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, 
"G" Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai —400 051 

Outcome of interaction with Analysts/Institutional Investors/Funds Regulation 30 of the 
Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 ("Listing Regulations") 

This is further to our letter dated 11 August 2022 wherein we had given advance intimation of 
upcoming interaction with Analysts/Institutional Investors/Funds. 

In compliance with Regulation 30(6) read with Schedule III and other applicable provisions of the 
Listing Regulations, we hereby inform you that the Company has today viz. Tuesday, 16 August 2022, 
concluded its physical group meeting with J. P. Morgan Asset Management and BNP Paribas Securities 
India Private Limited. 

The said Analysts/Institutional Investors/Funds were briefed on the general industry updates and 
business overview of the Company. 

This intimation is also being uploaded on the website of the Company at 
https://mahindralogistics.com/investor -information 

Kindly take the same on record and acknowledge receipt. 

Thanking you, 
For Mahindra Logistics Limited 

Ruchie Khanna 
Company Secretary 

Mehindra Logistics Limited 
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Registered Office ; Mahindra Towers, P K. Kurne C hawk, Work Murnbai - 4O0018, 

CIIN1L62000MH2007PLC173466 

httpsiimahindralogisticacom I anquirias-rnll@rnahindra.com I +91 22 623 6 7900 

                                                                              
 

 
 

 
Our Ref: MLLSEC/130/2022 
 
16 August 2022 
 
To, 

BSE Limited,  
(Security Code: 540768) 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai - 400 001 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
(Symbol: MAHLOG)  
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1,  
“G” Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051  

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub:  Outcome of interaction with Analysts/Institutional Investors/Funds - Regulation 30 of the 

Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) 
 

This is further to our letter dated 11 August 2022 wherein we had given advance intimation of 
upcoming interaction with Analysts/Institutional Investors/Funds. 
 
In compliance with Regulation 30(6) read with Schedule III and other applicable provisions of the 
Listing Regulations, we hereby inform you that the Company has today viz. Tuesday, 16 August 2022, 
concluded its physical group meeting with J. P. Morgan Asset Management and BNP Paribas Securities 
India Private Limited.  
 
The said Analysts/Institutional Investors/Funds were briefed on the general industry updates and 
business overview of the Company.  
 
This intimation is also being uploaded on the website of the Company at 
https://mahindralogistics.com/investor-information 
 
Kindly take the same on record and acknowledge receipt.  
 
Thanking you, 
For Mahindra Logistics Limited 

 
Ruchie Khanna 
Company Secretary 
 

https://mahindralogistics.com/investor-information

